
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	 Notice is hereby given that the 
Board of Supervisors of Winneshiek 
County, Iowa, has set the 25th day 
of July 2022, at 11:00 o’clock a.m. 
at the Board of Supervisors Room 
in the Winneshiek County Court-
house in Decorah, Iowa, as the time 
and place for hearing to consider 
vacating that portion of Clay Street 
lying north of Lots 1 of 1 and 2 of 1 
in Block 42 of Bacon’s Addition to 
the Village of Freeport, to the west 
line of Lot 1 of 2 of 2 of the Freeport 
Industrial Park; and an alley lying 
east of Lots 2 of 1, 2 of 2, 2 of 3, 
and 2 of the North 20 feet of Lot 4 in 
Block 42 of Bacon’s Addition to the 
Village of Freeport, in the Northwest 
Quarter of the Northwest Quarter 
of Section 24, Township 98 North, 
Range 8 West of the 5th P.M.; in 
Winneshiek County, Iowa, and con-
veying that property to Cozumel 
Properties, LLC, the owner of  Lots 
1 of 1, 2 of 1, 1 of 2, 2 of 2, 1 of 3, 2 
of 3, 3 of 3 and Lots 1 and 2 of the 
North 20 feet of Lot 4 in Block 42 
of Bacon’s Addition to the Village of 
Freeport, Winneshiek County, Iowa 
(Parcel 112410101300).
	 At said time and place, argu-
ments for and against vacation of 
the subject property will be heard 
and considered.  Any objections 
that are not made at the hearing will 
be deemed waived.
	 By order of the Board of Super-
visors of Winneshiek County, Iowa, 
this the 11th day of July 2022.
	 Benjamin Steines, Auditor
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